THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

JUNE 17, 2010

SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF CHANGE ORDER #1 (DPO) RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY 
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve change order #1 (DPO) Radcliff Elementary renovation project
FACTS


Change Order #2 (Direct Purchase Order) is due to the masonry subcontractor’s accounting error.  The original materials purchase order issued to masonry provider L. Thorn should have been written for the amount of $70,207.21 in lieu of $53,312.81.  The difference of $16,894.40 was inadvertently included on the materials purchase order issued to Mills Supply Co. for masonry accessories, which amount is being deducted from Mills Supply’s purchase order by deductive change order.
Total add to Direct Purchase Order #34 is $16,894.

Total deduct to Direct Purchase Order #31 is $16,894.

This change is basically correcting an accounting error and does not increase or decrease the overall cost of the project.

(See attached documentation)

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE CHANGE ORDER #1 (DPO #31 and #34) TOTAL DEDUCT TO DIRECT PURCHASE ORDER #31 IN THE AMOUNT OF $16,894 AND TOTAL ADD TO DIRECT PURCHASE ORDER #34 OF $16,894 ON THE RADCLIFF ELEMENARY RENOVATION PROJECT.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE CHANGE ORDER #1 (DPO #31 and #34) TOTAL DEDUCT TO DIRECT PURCHASE ORDER #31 IN THE AMOUNT OF $16,894 AND TOTAL ADD TO DIRECT PURCHASE ORDER #34 OF $16,894 ON THE RADCLIFF ELEMENARY RENOVATION PROJECT.
